
As of July 1, 2024 

Re: Children’s Television Act 

This letter is intended to assist you in satisfying your obligations under the Children’s 

Television Act of 1990 and the FCC regulations relating thereto (the “CTA”) in connection 

with your carriage of our video programming service Space City Home Network. 

Space City Home Network hereby certifies that Space City Home Network did not air 

children’s programs (as defined in the CTA) in Q2 of 2024. 

Sincerely, 
Space City Home Network 

Nicole Wells
Director, Business Affairs and Affiliate Sales 
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